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Comments on Senate Bill 1549 
From Chris Bouneff, Executive Director, NAMI Oregon 
February 5, 2018  
Senate Committee on Health Care 

 

 

NAMI Oregon wishes to express its support for Senate Bill 1549, which would ensure that 

patients at the Oregon State Hospital retain their Medicaid coverage for up to 12 months 

following admission. This simple change in statute  has the potential to improve the coordination 

of care as patients undergo treatment and are discharged to their home communities from OSH. 

 

NAMI Oregon is pleased to support SB 1549, and we encourage the Committee to approve the 

legislation. 

 


